
 
 
 

MODERN SLAVERY POLICY 
 

BNL (UK) Limited are committed to the Modern Slavery Act of 2015, within the company and from 
within its supply chain. 

 
BNL (UK) Limited will ensure transparency within its organisation and with suppliers of goods and 
services to its organisation. BNL (UK) Limited are satisfied that the procedures we have in place 
ensure that there is no evidence of modern day slavery or human trafficking within its own 
organisation. 

 
As part of our company’s due diligence process into slavery and human trafficking, the supplier 
approval process will incorporate a review of the controls undertaken by the supplier. Imported 
goods from outside the EU are potentially more at risk of slavery and human trafficking issues, 
therefore the level of management control required for these sources will be continually monitored. 

 
BNL (UK) Limited are committed to a programme of action to make this policy effective and will 
not knowingly support or trade with any business involved in slavery or human trafficking. 

 
This policy statement will be reviewed at annual review of the management system. 

 
Signed:        Date: 1st April 2023 

 

R. Bramham, COO 


